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Lowell “Buddy” Mason 
   We have been learning in Bible 

School how the Apostle Paul kept 

in touch with the church that sent 

him out.  Stopping in following 

journeys and getting messages to 

them of what God had been doing 

through Paul’s ministry. 

    In like manner,      Buddy keeps 

us informed on God’s work in his 

life.   We were encouraged to hear 

that Duke and Buddy had a joint 

concert this past month.  Probably 

seems like forever because of his 

neck surgery. 

     It’s also good to hear from him 

regarding local events the he 

hears of.  Recently he contacted 

us regarding the five teens that 

were responsible for killing a man 

by throwing concrete off an 

overpass and onto vehicles 

passing underneath. What a 

blessing that he continues to 

remember and pray for us! 

    Pray for him as he enters his 

71st year of Gospel Singing 

ministry.   God has used him to be 

a blessing, her, across America 

and around the world! 
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We appreciate and continue to pray for 

David and Dawns ministry out west. 

What a blessing to watch the video clip 

that he posted of a worship service on 

the rim of the Grand Canyon   What a 

powerful reminder of the splendor of 

God’s creation; yet among the 

vastness, God cares about the tiniest 

details of our lives 

     It’s interesting to see David and 

Dawn promoting High Rise Ministries 

that is trying to start up in Bangkok 

Thailand.  That country is surrounded 

by others that are among the top 50 in 

Christian persecution.  Last thing we’ve 

been able to learn is that High Rise is 

still trying to raise the legal funds to 

form a mission in that country. 

    Pray as they continue to be active in 

ministry and seeking to promote the 

advancing of the Kingdom of Christ.  

Jesus told us that the gates of hell 

would not be able to withstand the 

aggressive spread of the Gospel. 
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  Continue to keep David in prayers 

as he pursues his studies and 

serves in a home church.  The day 

to day grind can become 

discouraging but is vital for the 

stabilization and discipleship that is 

necessary to create a work that 

sustains itself over time.  We are 

thankful that he has role models in 

his mother and grandmother of 

faithful service over long periods of 

time.  May he continue to be found 

faithful! 

 
Teaching the Word 

(through our Website) 
    October Board Meeting included 

a review and vote about continuing 

the church website.  The board is 

pleased that it encourages people 

in Michigan, Ohio, Missouri to 

Hawaii and beyond with what God 

is doing among us.  They also 

mentioned how it is used regularly 

to teach of God and His love 

through the lessons that  are made 

available on our website: 
http://pinerunchurch.org/child-

development.html   Lessons include 

where the Bible came from, Bible 

Library and stories from Genesis 

through Malachi.   Plenty of 

artwork helps tell the stories.  32 

different lessons can be viewed.  

They commented how this is one of 

the vital parts of our Mission and 

the encouragement of knowing 

that we are reaching far beyond 

the walls of the building 

    Christian Living Studies can be 

found on our website as well: 

http://pinerunchurch.org/basic-

training.html   

CREATION: 
http://pinerunchurch.org/science-and-

creation.html 

EVENTS IN OUR SOLAR SYSTEM & 9/11 

http://pinerunchurch.org/god-continues-to-

amaze.html 

THE FLOOD 

http://pinerunchurch.org/the-flood.html 
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